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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject: Notification of Derogation Annex - PPC 39 Nelson LCP Derogation Request
Attachments: PPC39 Nelson - Derogation Annex 14 day notice.docx

Dear.

| write further to the letter of 28 June 2021, in which we provided notice of intent to vary the conditions in your permit as required to implement the Large Combustion
Plant Best Available Techniques Reference (LCP BREF) and the Best Available Technique (BAT) conclusions, which apply to all permit holders who operate Large Combustion
Plant. The letter also referred to the LCP derogation. If a derogation request is granted, an annex to the permit will also be made in accordance with regulation 10(3),
setting out the result of the assessment under paragraph 10(3)(a) and the justification for being satisfied under paragraph 10(3)(b).

The Secretary of State has considered the derogation request made by Shell UK Limited under permit PPC39 and following the expired public notice on the 13" July, he is
minded to grant your request for a derogation as set out in the draft copy of the derogation annex attached. The derogation annex sets out the emission limit value
derogation, basis for the derogation and the decision.

As required by regulation 14(3)(a), the Secretary of State hereby gives you notice of the derogation annex, which will become effective from the date it is made. That will

be in the week commencing 16 August 2021. Should you have any comments on the proposed derogation annex to your permit, please submit these to the Department by
email d and BST@beis.gov.uk ) on or before 16 August 2021.

ﬁards

Environmental Manager
Department for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy
AB1 Crimon Place, Aberdeen AB10 1BJ
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